
From: Sheryl S. Jeffcoat <sheryl@sc.rr.com>
To: Lt. Governor's OfficeLtGov@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 9/18/2017 3:46:45 PM
Subject: Orangeburg County Council on Aging

Good afternoon,
 
The Board of Directors of the Orangeburg County Council on Aging would like for Lieutenant Governor Bryant to visit 
the Orangeburg County Council on Aging. We have a list of some possible dates if any would suit, we would love to 
have him visit. The dates are October 19, October 26 or November 16, 2017. We were thinking around 10:00 a.m. 
Please let me know if any of these dates are possible. Thank you for your service.
 
Sheryl S. Jeffcoat
Executive Director
 
Orangeburg County Council on Aging
P.O. Box 1301
Orangeburg, S.C. 29116
803-531-4663
803-533-5883 fax
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